
Cable Television Committee 
Minutes  
August 15, 2000 
 
These are the minutes for the meeting of the Sudbury Cable Commission on Tuesday, 
August 15, 2000 at 7:30 PM at the Senior Center. 
 
In attendance were Jeff Winston, Peggy Fredericksen, Hal Barnett, Mark Thompson, and 
Marty Greenstein. 
 
The draft cable license was reviewed.  Three corrections were made, all minor. 
 
The plans for the proposed new L-S High School were looked over with special attention 
paid to the Local Access Studio facility. 
 
Michael Daitzman was traveling on business. 
 
The hope is to have the contract reviewed by Cablevision and Town Counsel so that it 
can be given to the Selectmen for their approval before the end of September. 
 
The meeting was adjourned approximately 9 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Marty Greenstein 


